
Applications for employment opportunities for the 
construction of the Oriole Park Elementary School Annex  

will be accepted on:

August 8th  
9 A.M. – 1 P.M.

&  
August 11th  

9 A.M. – 1 P.M.

At 5424 N. Oketo Ave. 
Located in Modular M1 just west of the 
Oriole Park Elementary main entrance

If you have any questions, please contact 
the Public Building Commission at (312) 744-3090 

or visit us at www.pbcchicago.com
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